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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Revised: September 20, 2021 
 
Seaforth, Ontario. Effective September 22, 2021 the Municipality of Huron East will be 
requiring Proof of Vaccination at all of its indoor recreational facilities.  Patrons will be 
required to provide valid government identification and Proof of Vaccination in 
accordance with Ontario Regulation 645/21. 
 
Under Ontario Regulation 645/21 each facility is required to obtain valid Proof of Vaccination 
from all patrons prior to admittance, save and except the following: 
 

• Children under 12 years of age (Proof of Age may be requested and, if requested, 
must be provided to gain entry); 

• Youth under 18 years of age who are actively participating in the organized sport or 
activity which is currently or immediately occurring at the facility; or 

• Persons with Proof of Medical Reason for Not Being Vaccinated: Proof must be 
provided with government identification and must: 

o Name the person in the written documentation which matches the identification 
provided; 

o Provide name and contact information of the physician or registered nurse in 
the extended class; 

o Include a logo or letterhead identifying the physician or registered nurse in the 
extended class; 

o Include a statement that there is a medical reason for the individual’s 
exemption from being fully vaccinated against COVID-19; and 

o Provide any effective time period for the medical reason that must include the 
date the patron is seeking access to the facility. 

 
For further details and guidance regarding Ontario Regulation 645/21 please see Proof 
of Vaccination Guidance of Businesses and Organization under the Reopening Ontario 
Act on the Ontario Ministry of Health website. 
 
For further inquiries or questions, please contact: 
 
Mr. Brad McRoberts, MPA, P. Eng. 
CAO/Clerk 
Municipality of Huron East 
72 Main Street, PO Box 610 
Seaforth, On N0K 1W0 
(519) 527-0160 Ext 29 
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